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Diary Dates   
 

Bank Holiday      
(School closed) 
Monday 3rd May 

 
Voting day        

(School closed) 
Thursday 6th May  

 

May Half Term  
(Closed for 2 weeks) 
School finishes Friday 

21st May 
School returns Monday 

7th June  

Miss Yapp’s thought of the week 
I hope you have all been enjoying the lovely sunshine this week!  

The children have loved playing outside. There has been lots of super learning all over school.  
It’s always a pleasure to visit each classroom and see how proud the children are of their      

achievements.  Can I thank parents and carers for continuing to follow our one way system and 
wearing face coverings (unless exempt). This is so important in keeping us all safe. I hope you all 

have a restful weekend. 

Polite Reminder  
Payments for hot snack must 

be sent into school by   
Thursday morning at 10am. 

Any monies received after this 
time will not be accepted for 

the following week’s snack 
lists. 

Thank you. 

EYFS 
Reception made some  
delicious Gingerbread 

men this week! 

On Friday 19th March the 
children came to school in 

their own clothes and  
painted their noses red. 

Masefield raised a total of 
£231! 

Thank you to everyone who 
contributed! 

Year 3 
Year 3 have been learning 
about extreme weathers 

including tsunamis,           
volcanoes, earthquakes and 
hurricanes. Freddie kindly 
brought a volcano set into 
school and we made the 
playground rumble and  

grumble when our very own 
Vesuvius erupted! 

Nursery  
 

We currently have nursery places 
for September 2021 available  

however these are limited and will 
be offered on a first come first 

serve basis.  
If you would like to apply for the  
September 2021 intake or know  

anybody who would, please ring the  
office or come in and collect an  

application form. 

Music  
Year 4 are learning a beautiful 
song called “Every inch of our 

planet is home”.                  
They are really enjoying Music 

lessons with Mrs Marshall.  
We can’t wait to see their  

final performance!  


